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Riverdale Branch Library Closed for Emergency Maintenance 

The Riverdale Branch Library is closed for an unspecified amount of time due to 
necessary emergency maintenance.  Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) will waive all 
fines and late fees for materials during this closure in Riverdale.  The two closest 
branches in proximity to the Riverdale Library are the Caruthers and Laton branch 
libraries.   
   
For additional information about library locations, hours, other library events, programs 
and services, please visit www.fresnolibrary.org or call (559) 600-READ (7323).   
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